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IWaW Universal Waste & Transit, Inc.
J \ / \ / I A Division of Cl»y Mnnc)o#m«il Cori&orolion

9280^ Plata Blvd. 
Suite:
Tampd,fl 33619-4453 
(813) 613-5302 
FAX: 1813)628-0842

Novel liber 16, 1994

Mr. 1 jpger Evans
Depsj traent of Environincnlal Protection 
3804 ii^ocoaut Palm Drive 
Tempi, Florida 33619

Dear Vlr. Evans:
EnclJsed is the hrformarton you requested concerning the grouadiwater monitoring program at UWT. 
Included is a one-page summary of our groundwater program and a map of the well locations. The general 
well information ie also listed below:

Wff.T.T.NA-

MWl

MW2

MW2A

MW3

MW4

DATE

October 20, 1989 

October 20, 1989 

May 23, 1994 

October 20, 1989 

May 23, 1994

RPAT. 1 

Northeast 

Southeast 

Northwest 

Northwest 

Southwest

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.
I

Sincerely,

John A. Taylor 
Genejral Manager
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The UWT facility is in a heavily industrialized area (Orient Park) in Tampa, 
Florida. The previous use of the UWT property was residential (one residence) and 

vacant land. There Is significant documented groundwater contamination in the 

area. Two NPL (Superfund) sites adjacent to the UWT facility are being 

investigated and remediated under the direction of the EPA. There are also several 
other sites or former sites potentially contributing to the documented Orient Park 

groundwater contamination.

UWT voluntarily monitors the groundwater from its property for liability 

protection- Several regulated compounds have been detected by the UWT 

groundwater monitoring program. All hazardous waste stored at UWT is in a 

specially designed totally enclosed storage building with over 5,000 gallons of 

secondary containment. There have been no known releases of hazardous waste to 

the environment at the UOT facility. There is no statistical correlation between 

downgradient and upgradient analytical results to confirm contribution to any 

groundwater contamination by UWT. It is the belief of UWT that any elevated 

levels of regulated compounds detected in the groundwater at the UWT property 

is either background or the result of offsite migration from other sites. This is 

supported by the previously stated information.

The firm PBS&J has been contracted to investigate and document 
groundwater quality at the UWT property. They have recommended the re- 

installation of one well and installation of another new weil to confirm previous 

results and further document the migration of offsite regulated materials to the 

UWT property.

Un^ersalWosli & Tron»H, Inc. ywr
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